
[Constituent Name]
[Constituent Address]
[Constituent Email Address]
[Constituent Telephone Number]

[Date]

Dear [Legislator’s Name],

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to share an exciting opportunity to learn more about an 
innovative and proven model for enhancing local economic resilience: sovereign state banks.

On February 13, Professor Richard A. Werner (one of  the world’s leading experts in banking and finance) 
and Catherine Austin Fitts (president of  Solari, Inc., publisher of  the Solari Report, and managing member 
of  Solari Investment Screens) will be hosting an online briefing to discuss the benefits of  sovereign state 
banks and how they can strengthen state economies, support community banks and small businesses, and 
enhance state sovereignty.

Details of  the event:

• Topic: Sovereign State Banks
• Date: Thursday, February 13, 2025
• Time: 12:00-2:00 pm ET
• Location: Zoom

In this briefing, Professor Werner will share insights from his work, including lessons from the highly 
successful Bank of  North Dakota (BND), the nation’s only state-owned bank. The session will cover key 
aspects of  state banks, including:

• How they support community banks and credit unions, the backbone of  local economies
• Their governance, auditing, and risk management structures
• The benefits of  keeping bank profits within the state
• The potential role of  bullion depositories

A recent interview by Professor Werner on this topic is publicly available here:
https://home.solari.com/organizing-a-sovereign-state-bank-with-professor-richard-a-werner/

As a constituent, I believe that a sovereign state bank could have a significant positive impact on [State]. 
The February briefing is an excellent opportunity to explore actionable steps toward financial 
independence and local economic development for our state, and I encourage you to attend. If  you or a 
member of  your team are interested, you can RSVP or request more information by contacting Elizabeth 
Murphy at ElizabethMurphyTN@protonmail.com.

Thank you for your dedication to our state’s future. I hope you’ll take advantage of  this informative 
session. I’d be happy to follow up if  you’d like more details or have any questions.

Warm regards,

[Your Full Name]
[Your Address or City/Town to confirm constituency]
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